
Friday January 15th: Pajama Day (School Spirit day)  

 

Monday January 18th : Human Rights Day (SCHOOL CLOSED) 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  I hope you all 

enjoyed your break and holidays. In 

addition to continued growth in all 

areas of our Montessori classroom, 

this month we will also focus on 

COLD! We will explore and learn 

about the ice in our freezers, the 

beauty and symmetry of snowflakes and the glaciers of Antartica.  

For this month’s culture unit we will look at the landscape art of Simon 

Beck who creates works of art using snowshoe prints similar to the 

example above.  Students will have the opportunity to create their own art 

inspired by Beck’s work.  Hopefully we will get some snow to top this 

month off.   

We are looking forward to sharing a happy and healthy 2021 with you and 

your children.     

 Miss Debbie & Miss Julie  
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